Letter of Agreement
Between
the Mead School District and
the Mead Extracurricular Employees Association

This Letter of Agreement sets forth the following understanding between the Mead
Extracurricular Employees Association and Mead School District #354. This
agreement is entered into as an addendum to the current collective bargaining
agreement and should not be considered precedent setting by either party.

The parties agree to amend the collective bargaining agreement, Article IV, Section 2 F, 4
for the duration of the contract as follows:

Coaches who are driving athletes to a non-post-season competition using a District or
rental vehicle due to a confirmed lack of available district transportation will be
compensated on a supplemental contract at $25 per day, not to exceed $75 per driver,
per event.

This stipulation will not be restricted to certain sports, but will require to Coaches
follow the requirements set forth under Board Policy 6630.

As indicated above, this Letter of Agreement is an addendum to the current CBA. It is

not the intent of either party for any aspect of this agreement to be considered
precedent setting. All other considerations are part of the contract.
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